Rosen Report
August 25, 2023

Word of the Week:

Friendship

Announcements
-Happy Friday! First grade had another great week this week!

-We started the math curriculum, which means math homework has
started going home. Typically, I will assign odd or even numbers to be
completed instead of the whole page. I will continue to go over this
expectation next week.

-Spelling has started. We are starting with 5 words. Students are to
study these words over the week and complete the weekly spelling
homework (writing each word 5x). Our first spelling quiz will be Friday
9/1.

-Please start the reading log this week. Students may read, be read to, or
listen to a story, then log it (M, T, W, and TH and turn in on Friday). The
summary portion does not have to be completed until the second semester.

-Ms. Katje is hosting a Family Focus Hour on Wednesday, 9/6 from 8-9am!
If you would like to attend and earn volunteer hours, please sign up on
the SignUpGenius on the HLA website!

-Please complete the volunteer form online if you have not yet! To find
the form: Click the “Volunteering” tab on the HLA website.

-To sign up for volunteer opportunities, click the “First Grade Class
Volunteering” button on the HLA website, under the “Volunteering” tab
where you found the volunteer form!

Yoga Pose of the Week:

Bridge

Spelling List

Short a

1. ran

10.

. can
. had
. pat

. hat

Important Dates

-School library opens 8/28

~First spelling quiz 9/1

-No school on Labor Day, Monday, 9/4

-PI Curriculum Night Thursday, 9/7, 6-7pm




First Grade Reading Log

NAME

Title of Book Date Minutes Signature
Read

Please choose 1 book you read from your reading log and write 2-3 sentences about it.




